
SUPREME COURT
REPUBLIC OF ESTONIA

Dr. iur. Irõna Kucina
President
Constitutional Court
Republic of Latvia

Tartu, 4March2025

Dear President Kucina,

On behalf of the Supreme Court of Estonia, I would like to express my sincere gratitude for
your warrn congratulations on the occasion of the Independence Day of the Republic of Estonia.
Your kind words are deeply appreciated and serve as a valuable reminder of the strong bonds

of friendship and cooperation between our courts. It is at times like these that we truly see the

value of our international partnerships.

We look forward to our continued collaboration and the opportunities that lie ahead in our
shared events this year.

Please accept, President Kucina, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,
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Chief Justice
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